
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time       21st August 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
 

For a long time, Western Christianity was marked 

by a deep pessimism. Most were surely going to 

hell! In sum, we seem to have moved from clarity 

and pessimism to agnosticism and optimism. A 

necessary rebalancing, of course, but with the 

attendant risk of complacency, convinced as we 

are, and ought to be, of God’s boundless mercy, 

love and compassion. These gifts, on the other 

hand, should not trigger a kind of lazy confidence 

but should invite even greater engagement, 

commitment and costly discipleship. God desires 

the whole person, all that I am. 

 

 PRAYER 

 

God of costly love, help us to take up the path of 

discipleship and respond to your Son’s call by 

giving our whole selves to you and the Gospel. 

Amen. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


LIVE STREAM 
It is regrettable that our Camera is broken and is beyond repair – a new camera 
has been ordered and will be fitted towards the end of this coming week.  
Again, I wish apologize for the inconvenience this has caused. 
 
ST. FRANCIS HOSPICE – an initiative to raise funds 
An initiative in Ballyboughal, North Dublin is raising funds for St Francis Hospice, 
run by the Daughters of Charity. People can pick sunflowers grown by the Hoey 
and Bergin families – in exchange for a donation to the hospice. To donate visit 
www.idonate.ie/SunflowersForStFrancisHospice 
Further details on Church Notice Board. 

LEGION OF MARY CENTENARY CONCERT 
To mark the 100th year anniversary of the Legion of Mary, a concert will take place 
in the historical surroundings of St Patrick's Cathedral, Dublin, on Saturday, 
September 3rd. Special guests include award winning soprano Celine Byrne, the 
Dublin Concert Band, Lorraine Mathews. Book at Eventbrite. Tickets are €30 
(premium – seating in reserved area) and €20 (general admission). See poster on 
Church Notice Board. 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 
Pilgrimage to Our Lady’ Shrine, Knock Co. Mayo takes place on Sunday 25th 
September. Coach departs from 28 Mountjoy Square at 8.00 am. Cost €30.00 
for adult. Bethlehem Curia, Legion of Mary – Ph: (087) 1861554 
 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP: 
The Medjugorje prayer group will continue with their meetings each Thursday 
from 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 
PARISH NEWSLETTER 
The Autumn Edition of our Parish Newsletter is now available at the back of the 
Church and on our website www.marinoparish.ie 
 
REQUEST FOR ACCOMMODATION 
We have received a number of requests from students seeking accommodation. 
Should anybody be interested details are available from the parish 
office/sacristy. 
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DONATIONS/DUES 
We are extremely grateful for your support both online and by placing your 
donations in the safes in the Church. This, along with your commitment to the 
Dues has enabled the Common Fund to support the Priests here and in other 
Parishes. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
SYNOD UP DATE 
The All-Ireland Synod Report has now been forwarded to Rome – Full details 
available by visiting www.synod.ie 
 
CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY:  

The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 
Mass on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all 

occasions. 
 
AGE ACTION                                            
‘If you are feeling a little left behind and out of the internet loop, why not enrol 
with Age Action’s Getting Started Programme, hosted in St. John’s Court, 
Malahide Road, Donnycarney.  
This course provides you with one-to-one tuition for 10 hours over five weeks, 
free of charge. This course is for beginners and improvers.  
All Age Action on 01 4756989 or e-mail gettingstarted@ageaction.ie’ 

WORLD YOUTH DAY – LISBON 2023 
World Youth Day will take place August 1 to 6 in Lisbon 2023. Package options 
and costs are still being determined and the registration system will open in 
September. 
At present it is intended to have the option for teenagers aged 16-18 to 
participate as well as those aged 18-29.  
A full pastoral programme for all pilgrims will also commence later in the year, 
with opportunities for leadership roles as well. 
Expression of Interest for WYD Lisbon 2023 - wyd@dublindiocese.ie.  
 
STAMPS AND ROSARY BEADS 
If you have any used stamps or Rosary Beads you no longer have use for please 
drop them into the Sacristy where the can be forwarded for good use. 
 
 

mailto:gettingstarted@ageaction.ie
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRvgGBnLdmHXL_zaX3SabCN4AlrD-71GTYnr-rJnm5Byi1hw/viewform
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B.E. - BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 
B.E. is a support group for those coping with the pain of loss of their life partner, 

through Death, Separation or Divorce. Next Coping with Life Alone Programme 

will take place on 3rd September 2022 from 8.45am - 16.00 in St Mary’s Priory, 

Main Street, Dublin 24 D24KA40 Next Residential weekend will take place from 

7th - 9th October in St Mary’s Priory Main Street Tallaght.For further 

information please contact 086 0877379 or email bedublin@gmail.com. 

https://beginningexperiencegbandi.org/dublin-1 Booking form on website. 
 
PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH AND MINISTRY  
Application is now open for the next intake of participants for Pathways. The 
programme, run by the Dublin Archdiocese, begins this year on Thursday, 
September 29, in DCU St Patrick’s Campus. Places are limited so early application 
is advisable. Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week course, for adults of all 
ages who wish to explore their faith. It runs from late September to May each 
year, with breaks for Christmas, Easter and mid-terms. There are no exams and 
no written work. The only requirement is an openness to listening to others and 
to participate. The cost is €400 per year which may be paid in instalments 
throughout the year. For more information visit www.missionministry.ie or 
contact Pathways director Eileen Houlahan, CHF, PhD, at 01 8087594 or 
pathways@dublindiocese.ie. 
 
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:  
 
  
MONTHS MIND: 
 
Sinéad Madden 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Donal Kavanagh  Liam Coffey  Mary Anglin  

Monica Philip & Tom Fanning 

Deceased members of the extended O’Flanaghan Family 

Leo McPartlin   Dympna O’Brien   Eileen Doran 
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